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Digital Agency Japan, collaborating with Operating Office, OpenPeppol, had a webinar for Japanese businesses. 

Mr. Erwin Wulterkens 

Expert, Operation Office,

OpenPeppol  

With response to interests of Japan Peppol Authority and Japanese businesses, OpenPeppol expert, Mr. Erwin, shared the fundamental 

idea about Change management PINT.   

During the webinar, the importance to ensure a “Stability” of JP PINT was repeated. In addition, it was mentioned that the “Request for 

Change (RFC) ” would be driven by a OpenPeppol member only, and it was also emphasized that the member who whishes to submit the

RFC (Request for Change) should consult Japan Peppol Authority first.     
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